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Dear Parent/Carer, 

                                                           ‘SUPERHERO ME’ 

 

CEREAL TASTING   

As part of our topic, ‘Superhero Me’, we are exploring our senses, focusing on the sense 

of taste. We have planned lots of exciting activities and next week that will include 

tasting a variety of Superhero cereals (Rings of Fire – Cheerios; Coco-Coco Kryptonite - 

Coco Pops; Spiderman Super Webs – Shreddies; Iceman’s Freezing Flakes - Frosties). 

 

Please do make sure we have up to date allergy information for your child. 

 

 
SUPERHERO CAPES! 

Also as part of our topic the children are going to be designing their own superhero 

cape. Could you please send into school an old plain pale-coloured T-shirt which your 

child will enjoy transforming into their very own superhero cape! 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

The Reception Team 

 

 


